
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
            September 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a settled start to Y2 and are really enjoying getting to know our class!  

We hope it will be helpful to let you know some of our Y2RS routines and we will give the children a ‘fridge 
magnet’ size reminder like the one at the bottom of this page.  

Monday and Thursday is P.E. with Mrs Morley or Mr Kenworthy. Please make sure the children have their 
kits in school, they have ties for long hair and earrings are removed in the morning at home.  

Wednesday is Home Reading Folder collection day (which should include the school reading book and 
the Home Reading Record). In the Home Reading Record please write down the dates when you read the 
school reading book with your child, and any other reading you do with them as well. One of our teaching 
assistants will check these so that we can keep encouraging the children to read as often as possible and 
reward them for their efforts (and yours!). We will also send out letters if the school reading book is not 
returned – lost books will be charged at £5 each. 

Friday is when the Home Reading Folder is sent back out with a new school reading book and the Home 
Reading Record. A school library book will come home when the children have visited the library, and then 
they can bring it back to swap when they are ready. This reading can also be recorded in the Home 
Reading Record book. 

Suggested activities to support Maths learning will be given out at the beginning of the week. Numbots 
accounts will still be active for practice as well. There will also be a half-termly home learning menu with 
tasks for the children to choose from. This half term we would like at least one choice from the menu to be 
completed. 

If you have any queries please phone or email the office (enquiries@marlcliffe.sheffield.sch.uk) and we 
will get back to you as soon as we can. 

There will be an after-school meeting to talk with you about Y1 and Y2 at Marlcliffe. The date for this is: 

Monday 15th September, 5.00pm – 6.00pm, Infant Hall 

 

Thank you for your support,  

Mrs Roach and Mrs Sharman 
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